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‘Broadening Horizons’ 
 

19th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

The last four years have been eventful; both challenging and rewarding. I am proud that Bonneygrove has 

improved in so many ways. I am particularly proud of the people who work at our school they have grown 

from a relatively young and inexperienced staff to confident and inspiring professionals. This achievement 

along with establishing our exciting vision, our relevant and rich curriculum with concise principles and solid 

systems and procedures means that we are in a positive and secure place to drive our school development 

forward in the coming years. 
 

I am confident that we have the capacity, skills and motivation to continue to grow. Our established best 

practice, our determination and the commitment of our staff means that we have all the requirements 

needed for success. Our children are eager to learn, love school and have a thirst for adventure and 

knowledge. Our school would not be on this path to success without the continued impact of our and support 

of our parents. 
 

It is after serious consideration and deliberation that I have decided to submit my resignation with effect 

from Tuesday 16th March 2021, my contract will end on the 31st August 2021. I am able to submit my 

resignation knowing that Bonneygrove will flourish, will gain the Ofsted ‘good’ that we deserve, and that our 

children will continue to not only enjoy school but become the well-rounded, aspirational young people that 

they should be. I know that we are a ‘good’ school;  my one sadness that I probably will not be here to have 

gained the public recognition of this. 
 

I do believe that by July this year we will be past the worst of the pandemic and we will have been able to 

re-establish our routines and much missed traditions. I know that Bonneygrove is in the right place to take 

on new challenges and embrace a brighter and more settled future. Throughout my career, I have been 

proud of my profession, I have invested not only my time and commitment but also a great deal of passion. 

As a profession we are caring, kind and compassionate; qualities that I admire and that I never under-

estimate and all of which I see in abundance at Bonneygrove. Demonstrating courage, compassion, resilience 

and an unerring desire and determination to make our school, community and ultimately the world a better 

place has always driven me. Turning adversity to advantage has been this year’s theme but it is so much 

more than a theme it is an imperative. It is with absolute confidence that I can assure my successor that 

with our current team this can be a reality. 
 

I would like to assure you that I will work diligently alongside our Governors, the local authority and our 

entire staff to ensure the effective transition for my leadership to my successor. Whilst I will not be 

returning to Bonneygrove in September I will continue to make decisions and act in a way that pursues the 

best interests and best possible outcomes for our children and all stakeholders. I will advocate and promote 

‘broadening horizons’, creating strong and lasting memories and our three core principles to be safe, to be 

kind, and to be brilliant. I sincerely hope and wish brilliant Bonneygrove every success in the future. 
 

Kind regards. 

 

Amanda Gable 
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